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The Eighteenth Annual Board of Governors Meeting  
of the ECO Trade and Development Bank  

was held on 04 July 2019, in İstanbul 

 
 

The Eighteenth Meeting of the Board of Governors of the ECO Trade and Development Bank 

(ETDB) was held on 04 July 2019 with the participation of Mr. Qaseem Rahimi, Mr. Ruslan 

Rustamli, Mr. Gholam Reza Panahi, Mr. Sultan Akhmatov, Mr. Jameel Ahmad and Mr. Kemal 

Çağatay İmirgi. The Secretary General of the Economic Cooperation Organization, 

Ambassador Mr. Hadi Soleimanpour also honoured the meeting and made a statement about 

the fields of cooperation in the ECO region.  

President Mr. Javaid Aslam presented the 2018 Annual Report and gave information regarding 

the recent activities of the Bank. The Board of Governors reviewed the 2018 External Audit 

Report and approved the Financial Statements.  

 

The Governor from the Islamic Republic of Pakistan was designated as the Chairman of the 

Board of Governors for one year. 

mailto:info@etdb.org

